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In between publication of editions 
of the ARSC Membership 
Directory, members may move 
or change email addresses and 
phone num hers. If you have 
trouble contacting a member, 
please contact Peter Shambarger, 
the executive Director, at 410-7 5 
7-0488 or execdir@arsc-audio.org, 
and he will gladly provide you with 
the most up-to-date information on 
file. 
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Association for Recorded Sound Collections 

The ARSC Membership 

Directory Is Here! 
The 2011 ARSC Membership Direc­

tory is ready. It can be accessed on-line 
at the following address: 

http://www.arsc-audio.org/publica­
tions/ ARSC _Membership_ Directory. 
pdf 

This Directory IS PASSWORD 
PROTECTED, for ARSC member­
ship only. If you are a member but 
forgot the password, you can email me 
to obtain it. The password will not be 
year-specific, so updated versions of 
the Membership Directory may be ac­
cessed at this site later. 

The Directory is a pdf so you may 
print off a hard copy if you wish. 
Otherwise, HARD COPIES OF THE 
DIRECTORY CAN ALSO BE OR­
DERED FOR $5.00 PER COPY 
FROM THE EXECUTIVE DIREC­
TOR. A couple of things to remember: 

• The file will open in a full page
window, not a full screen.

• Limitations: (As with any printed
copy, no text copying is allowed,
no change to the text is allowed,
and printing is limited to low
resolution (150 dpi).

If you have corrections to make and 
have not already sent them to the 
Executive Director, you can send 

them to execdir@arsc-audio.org or 
by mail: ARSC, P.O. Box 543, An­

napolis, MD 21404-0543. 

If desired, you can download the 
most recent version of READER at: 
http://get.adobe.com/reader/ 
If you have any questions or con­

cerns, please feel free to contact me. 

Peter Shambarger, Executive Director, 
ARSC, execdir@arsc-audio.org 
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